
  

 

350 Deer Park Road, Dix Hills, NY 11746 

www.vanderbiltpta.org 

 

Dear Merchants, 

On Thursday, April 19, 2018, the Vanderbilt Elementary PTA will be hosting this year’s 

most important fundraiser, PTA Parents' Night Out.  

 

Proceeds from this fundraiser will directly benefit the children of Vanderbilt Elementary 

School.  This event helps support our educational programs such as an Anti-Bullying 

Campaign and many events under Arts and Education, which help promote cultural and 

social awareness as well as advancements in literacy.  These important programs would 

not be possible without your generous support.   

 

We are hoping through the support of people and businesses such as yours, that we can 

make this event truly special.  During the course of the night, our guests will be given the 

opportunity to purchase raffle tickets for various baskets.  The baskets will range in 

value; with the grand prize baskets valued in excess of $300.00.  We also present each of 

our 200+ guests with a gift bag filled with sample products from our generous 

merchants.  

 

A donation of items, tickets, and/or gift certificates, to be used for raffles, prizes, or gift 

bags would be greatly appreciated.  In recognition of your donations, your name will be 

prominently displayed in all of our literature for all of our guests to see and acknowledge.   

 

Your donation is also tax deductible! 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  We would like to thank you in 

advance for your generosity.  Your support will ensure the success of this event and the 

continued support of our school programs and our children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kim Schiebelhuth 

Vice President of Fundraising – Vanderbilt PTA  

jsandasmom@gmail.com 

516.286.9048 
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